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Our Ref: PR14
5th December 2022

Re: Notice under Section 177AE(4}(b) of the Planning and Development Act 2000-2022 and
Article 251 of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001-2022

Application to An Bord Pleandla under Section 177AE of the Planning & Development Act 2000-2022 for the
proposed construction of an extension to Meath County Council Headquarters at Buvinda House, Dublin
Road, Navan, Co. Meath.

Dear Sir/Madam

Meath County Council is seeking approval from An Bord Pleanala under s177AE of the Planning and
Development Act 2000-2022 for the following development:

- A2 and 3 storey building of 3220 sgqm comprising of a Council chamber, ancillary Councillor facilities and
office accommodation;

- Associated bicycle parking;

- Associated landscaping including a garden courtyard;

- Site drainage works;

- All associated site development works.

A Natura Impact Statement has been prepared in respect of the proposed development.
Please find enclosed:

1. 3 copies of the plans and particulars including the NIS of the proposed development (2 hard copies and
1 soft copy);

2. A copy of the notices to be published in the Meath Chronicle and Irish Independent in accordance with
Section 177AE(4)(a);

3. Alist of the Prescribed Bodies to which notice was sent in accordance with Section 177AE(4){b) and a
copy of each notice.

Meath County Council is seeking formal approval to carry out this development at Buvinda House, Dublin Road,
Navan, Co. Meath.
Nicholas Whyatt

Acting Director of Service

Yours faithfully



